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FILED: shpda.online@shpda.alabama.gov 

December 22, 2023 

Ms. Emily T. Marsal 
Executive Director 
State Health Planning and Development Agency 
100 North Union Street, Suite 870 
Montgomery, AL 36104 

RE: Southeast Health Medical Center 
Equipment Replacement 

Dear Ms. Marsal: 

Attached please find an executed Request for Determination of Exemption Status for 
Replacement of Existing Equipment for Southeast Health Medical Center in Houston County. 

The document has been properly signed and notarized and the filing fee was received in your 
office today. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information at this time. 

Sincerely, 

Stephen D. Preston 
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